



Serving Lake Havasu Since 1970

The Granite Gab

Nov 12, 2014

Coin Sales

11-8-14

11-1 Lois Heath/Dalton Heath \$ 805.00

1-3 Don Klostermeier/Bob Lueras \$ 110.00

11-9-14

11-1 Mitch Emerson/Ken Moyer \$ 60.00

1-3 Gary Meyers/Gail Malay \$ 163.00

Internet Sales \$ 60.00 Total \$ 1198.00

Helpful hint... carry a coin or two and show it around. People will buy.

I offer my opponents a bargain: if they will stop telling lies about us, I will stop telling the truth about them.

Adlai Stevenson

(Courtesy of John Parrott)

Nov 5th Meeting:





CVB's Doug Traub and LBR member Bob McClory present the updates and benefits of Havasu's Wayfinding Project.



Presentation of the 2015 First Responder's Rotary Coin to our local First Responders: Police Chief Dan Doyle, Fire Chief Dennis Mueller, Pres. of Firefighter's Charities Tim Maple.

Membership Anniversaries

Bob McClory 10 yrs Ken Moyer 15 yrs

Celebrating Birthdays

(no Rotarians were born)

Today's Program

Nov. 12th Dr. Atassi, heart disease and how the Cath Lab works.

> Upcoming Programs

Business Meeting Ethics Initiative

The Granite Gab

Nov 12, 2014

Club Officers 2014-15

President, Lisa VanElla President-Elect, Gary Gray Vice President, Gary Kellogg Secretary, Theresa Crowell Treasurer, Brian Castle Coin Chairperson, Lois Heath Imm. Past Pres., Jerry Ernst

Directors

Terms Expiring June 30, 2017

Tania Sobchuk New Generations Service

Ken Konold International Service

Terms Expiring June 30, 2016

Don Klostermeier Membership

> Doug Hardy Membership

Terms Expiring June 30, 2015

Stephanie Woo Foundation Chair

Rhonda Merrill Public Relations

Tom Kirchner Community Service

Jeanie Morgan has UPDATED OUR WEBSITE!

Please make every effort possible to check the website OR the London Bridge Rotary Facebook page EVERY WEEK! Important announcements and club updates will be posted.



Thanks, Vets.



Rotary Member Fellowship at Tavern 95, Nov 6th

How is your club doing with regards to the 2014-15

District 5490 Ethics Initiative? In late September, leadership members from The Ethics Initiative (www.ethicsinitiative.org) were in Arizona providing a workshop for club leaders on how to embed Ethics into our clubs and our communities. To learn more about how you and your club can insert more Ethics related conversation into your club and your community, please contact our Ethics Committee chair Jim Rumpeltes (Surprise) at rumpeltes@hotmail.com.

-Chuck Fitzgerald DG

Be ready with your own "Ethics" story.

Mark Your Calendar

2015 Picnic in the Hualapai Mt. Park on Saturday September 19, 2015.

2014 Christmas Party TBA

Got a GAB contribution? Send an email. (Warning: "Never complain about an editor who buys ink by the gallon.")

Members

Kim Anderson, Social Worker Suzanne Ballard, Commercial RE Specialist Gordon Bartlett, Tour Operator Brian Cabaday, Fuel Products Joe Campbell, Concrete Supplier Brian Castle, Insurance Theresa Crowell, Mortgage Banker Shane Delaney, Insurance Mel Deluca, Retired-Marble Man Shane Delaney, Financial Services Pat Dennon, Ret. Fire -EMS Bret Deru, Contractor - Concrete Jason Deru, Contractor - Concrete Cindy Dionne, Retail Sales Mitch Emerson, Retail Auto Finance Manager Thom Felke, Restaurateur Lisa Fuhrman, Financial Services - Insurance Gary Gray, Laundromat Management Steve Hamilton, Lath & Plastering Doug Hardy, Building Contractor Phil Hatch, Auto Body/Paint Lois Heath, Insurance Agent Gary Hettick, Linen Manufacturing Don Klostermeier, Electrician Ken Konold, Building Supplies Ray Lange, Administrative Services Bob Lueras, Minister Gail Malay, School Superintendent Anthony Marr, Retired Law Enforcement Bob McClory, Real Estate Development Rhonda Merrill, Non-Profit Administrator Gary Meyers, Retired Portfolio Manager Jeanie Morgan, Non-Profit Administrator Ken Moyer, Attiorney Scott Newbanks, Fin. Planning/Investments Candace Ruxer, Realtor Tania Sobchuk, Optometrist Dustin Steele, RR Employee in Charge Lisa Turner, Real Estate Agent Lisa VanElla, Commercial Banking Ed Weber, Professional Pilot Stephanie Woo, Optometrist

E-85 Members

Jim Butcher, Appraiser
Jerry Ernst, Banker

Jerry France, Retired - Financial Services
Joe Hazlett, Retired - Banker
Carl Jackson, Retired
Roger Johnson, Appraiser
Steve Judd, Realtor/Investor
Gary Kellogg, Partnership for Econ.Dev.
Tom Kirchner, Real Estate Property Mgmt.
John Parrott, Commercial Real Estate
Bob Roose, Insurance
Nick Wolfe, Retired

Honorary Members 2014-15

Dub Campbell Mark Nexsen

London Bridge Rotary Website: www.londonbridgerotary.com Newsletter Editor: Gary Meyers Send articles or photos to: gbmeyers@mindspring.com